Dear Senators,

How many times must we reinvent the wheel? In my 87 years | have lived through Hiroshima, Nagasaki, 3 Mile Island, Chernoble,
Fukishima and our storing nuclear waste on sacred Shoshone land. It is possible to finally draw a line in the sand and inform
corporations that we are not going to change safe, well established and considered law so that they can make a few dollars?

SB 360 is a dangerous work around law that would omit an important part of an established law to safeguard our earth and its
inhabitants. The nuclear waste from many small power generating plants equals the same amount of waste as a large plant and
there is no way to safely store it. It will be a danger to humanity for thousands of years.

For the safety of my children, grandchildren and their children, and all of us, please vote against SB 360.

Thank you.

Howard Shapiro
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Portland, 97201



